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Above & Beyond Award Winner 

Evening receptionist, Raymona (Mona) Stine, is the UPMC Above & Beyond award winner for the 

2nd quarter of 2021. Mona was nominated by Lori Greer, Personal Care Administrator, for going 

above and beyond for her kind words when she speaking to an OGC resident on the phone. Mona’s 

actions speak true to her personality and dedication to treating the residents as family.   

 

Mona was presented a certificate, flowers and balloons last week. Her story is featured on channel 

900, UPMC Yammer and on our Facebook page. Please join me in congratulating her! 

 

Exit Gate Access – Residents and Employees 

Did you know? Gate access cards, UPMC ID cards and hands-free access devices (window pucks) 

are operational for the exit lane when leaving the campus. We kindly ask that you refrain from 

blowing your horn at the security officer to open the exit gate. The officer may be on the phone, 

handling an alarm or dealing with an individual in the entrance lane. If you cannot open the exit gate, 

please wait patiently until the officer can assist you.   

 

Birthday Meal 

Join us in the Main Dining Room and Café on Wednesday, July 28 as we take a trip to New Zealand.  

Soup choices are wild mushroom with horseradish cream or seafood chowder. Entrees are lamb 

shanks, linguini with clams, meat pie or braised chicken and mushrooms. Accompaniments include 

kumara wedges (sweet potatoes), minted peas, and roasted root vegetables. Dessert choices are 

Afghan biscuit slices (bar type cookie) or “faux” pavlova. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


